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Monday 16th March 2020 

Coronavirus update 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

You will be aware that the government has now increased their response to the outbreak of Coronovirus and as part of 

their delay plan, now ask that anyone with a fever of persistent cough self isolates for 7 days, irrespective of whether 

you have travelled or been in contact with someone known to have the virus. 

 

If your child presents with any form of temperature above 37.8 degrees, develops or have a cough, we ask that you 

keep them home for 7 days.  

 

If you or any family member presents with such symptoms, we ask that you inform us of your self-isolation  and do not 

come to school any point during the self-isolation period. 

 

In line with population distancing measures, we are postponing all assemblies until further notice, reducing the number 

of visitors as well as the following: 

Year 5 parent’s drop in session – Wednesday 18th March 

Ghyll Head Parents’ meeting – Thursday 19th March 

Parents’ Evening – Thursday 2nd April. 

 

From today, these clubs will not happen: 

Yoga – Tuesday  

Rock band - Wednesday 

Stop-Motion Animation – Thursday 

Dance – Friday 

 

Also, sports competitions against other schools and tournaments have been postponed until after Easter. 

 

We will continue to promote good hand washing and hygiene routines with the children as put forward by Public Health 

England. We will also continue to update you, as and when, we receive further information. 

 

You can see the latest guidance through the following link: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response 

 

 

Loving minds hearts hands. 
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We do not have any diagnosed cases of Covid-19 at St. Ambrose currently and we thank you for your support and 

vigilance in this difficult time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Ruth Vayro 

Headteacher 

 

 


